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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Aladdin Pantomime Trip 
 

We are delighted to be able to take your child on a trip to see the afternoon performance of 
‘Aladdin’ at the Palace Theatre on Wednesday 19th December 2018. We will be leaving 
school at 12:30pm and will return to school at around 4pm. Updates will be provided on the 
school’s Twitter account, which can be accessed on the school homepage. 
 
These tickets have been generously donated to the school and we are thrilled to be able to 
take the whole of Year 6, free of charge, as a reward for all of their hard work this term. The 
cost of the coaches to bring us to and from the cinema, and to cover insurance of the 
vehicles, has been covered by the school.  
 
Please make sure that your child takes with them any medication they might need for the 
afternoon, along with a drink if you wish. They will have their Christmas lunch immediately 
before they leave school. 
 
To confirm your child’s attendance, please fill in the slip below and hand it in to your child’s 
teacher by Monday 17th December. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr B Scarle 
Standards Leader, Year 6 

 
Year 6 Aladdin Pantomime Trip 

 
 

I consent for my child………………………………………………………  Class………………  

to attend the pantomime trip to the Palace Theatre, Redditch on Wednesday 19th December. 

 

     My child has permission to have their picture taken which may be used by the school for          

     future information and/or marketing (e.g. newsletters, website etc.) 

     I will collect my child from their classroom at 4pm 

     My child will make their own way home upon return to school 

  

     My child takes the following medication…………………………………… 

 

Emergency Contact Name……………………………Telephone Number…………….………… 

Signed………………………………. (Parent/Carer)     Date ……………………………………. 


